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 I strongly urge a NO vote on this bill. 

 

The legal voting age to vote in Oregon is 18 yrs.  We do not need to keep lowering 

the voting age to accommodate children to vote. Making our elections safe and 

secure should be the priority. Let's rule for clean voter rolls, chain of custody, 

eliminating ballot harvesting, eliminating the 7-day extension of ballot collection, 

motor-voter sign-up, etc.  

 

Vote NO on HB 2694 


